Development Clerk

om:

Schaaf, Eric <eschaaf@marathoneng.com>

აent:

Wednesday, March 02, 2016 12:21 PM

To:

Michelle Amon (devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org)

Cc:

Amanda Catalfamo (acatalfamo@townofcanandaigua.org); Doug Finch

(dod@townofcanandaigua.org)

Subject:

Brewer Residence - ZBA - Request to Table until April

Michelle,

As we discussed, we are still working with our client Ted Brewer to revise the plans for his proposed new residence. Accordingly, we respectfully request that the variance application be tabled until the April 19, 2016 meeting.

We anticipate submitting revised plans in advance of the meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Regards,

Eric

Eric W Schaaf
Marathon Engineering
Cascade Dr
Rochester NY 14614
585.458.7770